S for S to visit Beijing

The Secretary for Security, Mr John Lee, will leave for Beijing late
this afternoon (November 5) to officiate at the opening ceremony of the
National Studies Course for Hong Kong Disciplined Services (Senior
Management) to be held at the Chinese Academy of Governance tomorrow morning

(November 6).

Mr Lee will return to Hong Kong tomorrow.
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